

**Business Affairs Office of the Vice President** 

204 Tigert Hall PO Box 113100 Gainesville, FL 32611-3100 352-392-1336 352-392-6278 Fax

Nicole Barberi

Ronnie Cooper

Gail Hansen De Chapman

Mark Clark

Linda Dixon

Gage Lapierre

Lucas Majure

Nia Morales

Tom Schlick

March 21, 2022

## **MEMORANDUM**

TO:

Michael Andreu

David Conser

**Jaret Daniels** 

John Guerra

Eben Broadbent

Anthony Auletta
Nancy Chrystal-Gree

Nancy Chrystal-Green

Natalie Cooper

Linda Demetropoulos

Laura Hall

Mark Hostetler Azza Kamal
Hillary Laskey Cully Lord
Izzy McAlister Connor McClay

Jake Pruitt
Doug Soltis

Jeff Santerre Matt Williams

Kaylee August, project co-manager Rachel Mandell, project go-manager

FROM:

Curtis A. Reynolds

Vice President for Business Affairs

SUBJECT: Conservation Area Land Management Plan Steering Committee

I am writing to confirm your selection to serve on the Steering Committee for the update of the campus Conservation Land Management Plan and to thank you for this service. The University is fortunate to benefit from the wealth of knowledge available from experts like you. With over 450 acres of conservation lands on campus, these natural resources are an important asset to the university's teaching, research, and unique campus experience. I look forward to receiving your recommendations for how we can manage these lands in a responsible and sustainable way. We intend for this effort to be concluded within a year, so please know that I truly appreciate your dedication to this initiative.

CAR/dmh